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November 17, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad St, 11th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

Re:  In the Matter of the Establishment of 4901:1-10-10(B) Minimum Reliability  

Performance Standards for Ohio Power Company, Case No. 16-1511-EL-ESS  

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

In this case involving Ohio Power Company’s standards for providing electric service to 

consumers, a settlement signed by Ohio Power and the PUCO Staff was filed on October 30, 2017.  

The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel did not sign the settlement.  However, OCC does not 

oppose the agreement. 

If you have questions, please contact me by email (terry.etter@occ.ohio.gov) or telephone 

(614-466-7964). 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Terry L. Etter 

Terry L. Etter 

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel 

 

 

cc: Sarah Parrot, Attorney Examiner 

 Greta See, Attorney Examiner 

 Parties of record 
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